Albuquerque Nursery School
1423 Wyoming Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87112
Phone: (505) 298-7547  Email: albnursch@aol.com

April 2023 PARENT NEWSLETTER
Dear Families, 
We are approaching the end of our 2022-2023 pre-K year.  We want parents to know if you are interested in enrolling your child for this upcoming pre-K year starting in the fall, please fill out an enrollment form and return it to the Albuquerque Nursery Office staff. It is on first come first serve bases.   
At this time, we do want to inform families that Albuquerque Nursery School will no longer have     COVID-19 test available to send home when their child has signs/symptoms of COVID-19. We are required to follow the ECECD guidelines on COVID-19 which at this time still states we will need two negative tests for the child to return.  We have found a few websites you can go on and try to order some free at home tests to have if your child does end up with symptoms of COVID-19. The websites are, special.usps.com/testkits and fastlabTeach.com. We understand that this could be a hardship for some families, but we must follow all guidelines.  Here is the link for ECECD  Health and Safety Information | Early Childhood Education & Care Department (nmececd.org) .  

We did hand out Family Survey’s earlier this month, if you have filled it out, please return it to us by placing it in the blue box labeled Family Survey’s on the table in the front office by the time clock.   

 													

https://instagram.com/albuquerquenurseryschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://www.facebook.com/albuquerquenurseryschool
We thank you for allowing us to care for your child.  As always, please feel free to come to us with any questions or concerns
Sincerely,
Albuquerque Nursery School

